ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT



Jaynellen J. Holloway, P.E. 920.262.4050

Andrew Beyer, P.E. 920.262.4052

Maureen McBroom, ENV SP 920-206-4264

Ritchie M. Piltz 920.262.4034

Secretary, Wanda Fredrick 920.262.4368

MEMO

TO: Chairperson Dana Davis and Committee Members

FROM: Jaynellen J. Holloway, P.E.

DATE: July 26, 2023

RE: Public Safety and Welfare Committee Wednesday, August 2, 2023 at 5:00 p.m.

Review and take possible action: Parking Limitations on the south side E. Main Street between 8th to Market Streets

BACKGROUND:

Review and take possible action: Parking Limitations on the south side E. Main Street between 8th to Market Streets: Alderperson Bartz received a concern from the property owner at 823 E. Main Street that he doesn't always have adequate parking for his clients. He shared concerns that people that frequent the food trucks at Sharp Corner Park sometimes block the shared driveway. Alderperson Bartz inquired if the signed 2 hour parking on the south side of E. Main Street between 8th to Market could be raised to 4 hours or more to assist the property owner. Currently the above referenced parking area is marked "2 Hour Parking", however there is no ordinance to support it. If the signs are removed, it defaults to 72 hours per Ordinance #500-6(3).

Attachments:

Site Map